

City of Richmond

Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

April 9, 2008

From:

Rob Howard, Chair

File:

Finance Committee

Re:

COMMERCIAL PROPERTY TAX IN BRIGHOUSE AREA

The Finance Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, April 8, 2008, considered Commercial Property Tax in Brighouse Area, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

That a letter be sent to the Premier, the appropriate Ministers and the local MLA in regard to the commercial property tax situation in the Brighouse area.

Rob Howard, Chair Finance Committee

Attach.